
  

Phonics Workshop  
For Class 9 & 10 

- 
Wednesday 12th November 2025 

2PM-3PM 
 

Dear Parents/carers, 
 

We would like to invite you to a phonics workshop for 
parents/carers of children in Class 9 and Class 10. 

 
During the session you will be able to do some fun 

activities that will help your child with their reading and 
writing skills. Numbers will be limited and will be on a first 

come first serve basis. 
 

If you are interested in the session, please return your 
reply slip to the school office, where you will be told if 
you have a place on Wednesday 12th November 2025 
2pm-3pm. Please access the workshop via the school 

office on this date/time.  
 

Please retain the above information for your records.  

……………………………………………………………………………… 
Please note that this slip must be handed in to the school office only.  

 
I would like to attend the phonic workshop (C9 & C10) on 
Wednesday 12th November 2025 – 2PM-3PM 
 
Name of Parent/carer: ………………………………………………… 
 

Name of child: …………………………………………………………… 
Class: ……………… 


